
Paris, June 4. 2021

Hello, 

As staff representatives, and on behalf of the employees of Quantic Dream, we unequi-As staff representatives, and on behalf of the employees of Quantic Dream, we unequi-

vocally object to the unprofessional, decidedly untrue accusations that have been le-

velled at us for years now, as well as to the malicious dissemination of damaging 

images. Employees are tired of the constant attacks from outside sources who follow 

a personal agenda, never taking into account our own experiences and testimonies.

Quantic Dream is a rare diverse, collaborative and optimistic group of employees. It is 

run with kindness, positivity and professionalism. We remind you that we are open to 

constructive and respectful exchanges, with a view to enriching the quality of com-

pany life; however, we no longer accept new allegations that flout the human values of 

our teams.

Quantic Dream Elected Staff Representatives


